
              

 

Dear Parents, 

Greeting of the day! 

We hope that you & your family are safe at home. We pray to the almighty that we emerge victorious in our battle 

against the deadly virus.   

JPS is constantly working towards providing various platforms to our students to enable them to develop multi 

disciplinary skills.  

With this aim in mind we have decided to launch a quarterly e-news letter which will provide an opportunity to 

our students to share & express their views on issues of concern.  

We therefore invite all our students to send us (anyone of) the following:- 

Articles, short stories, poems, quiz, Jigsaw puzzle, jokes etc. It should be their own work & not copied from any 

other source.  

The students are requested to forward their work to the class teacher as a soft copy. Their work will be reviewed 

and then included in the news letter.  

Thanking you 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Ms. Archana Pal Singh 

Principal 
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